
Thank you to everyone for supporting the fundraising
events for Bore Place. We raised £366 which has been
doubled due to match funding. Hopefully this will mean
that Bore Place will have the funding to continue the  
free outdoor education programme with us next year. 
This week we had a PTA meeting where we spoke about
the summer fete. This is our biggest earner for the year
but we need volunteers to help to make it successful.
The PTA will be sharing sign-up sheets for the stalls and
we would be really grateful if you could spare some  
time to help. Save the date of July 13th. The children will
also be performing on this day, so please make sure  
you have let us know if your child will be attending. 
Well done to our choir who performed at Sevenoaks
School this week and good luck to cross country who  
are racing against Hever this afternoon!
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FOUR ELMS PRIMARY SCHOOL

Message from Miss Fermor

Dates for your diary
Wednesday 1st May - Class 3 visit to Bough Beech Reservoir & Class 2 come to        
school dressed in Edwardian Clothes, a worker on the Titanic or ready for an adventure
Friday 3rd May - Class 4 Bore Place
Wednesday 9th May - Class 3 visit to Tunbridge Wells Literacy Festival 
Friday 10th May - Class 3 sleepover 
Thursday 23rd May - Sports Day
Wednesday 3rd July - Class 4 Grease production at STAG Theatre
Saturday 13th July - Four Elms Village Fete 
Wednesday 17th July - Leaver’s service 2:15pm

CONGRAUTLATIONS!
To all class 4 for this weeks

highest attendance at 96.3% 



Welcome onboard, John!

Class Four
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Class News! 
Have a look at what your children have

been and will be learning about this term

Class One
 

Class Two
Click here for the letter regarding class 2

experience next Wednesday 1st May

Class Three
Click here for the letter regarding two

upcoming trips for class 3  

Click here For our most recent Behaviour Policy presentation
that was shared with all children this week in assembly. You
can also read our amended Behaviour Policy here following
your feedback.

Click here to read our termly Character Values Newsletter 

Miss Knipe will be taking over as the Wellbeing teacher from
September. Mrs Holah is now in Monday - Friday 

Please email secretary@inspiream.org.uk if you have any
questions for CH&CO our meal provider

https://www.four-elms.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4488&type=pdf
https://www.four-elms.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4489&type=pdf
https://www.four-elms.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4486&type=pdf
https://www.four-elms.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4485&type=pdf
https://www.four-elms.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4487&type=pdf
https://www.four-elms.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4487&type=pdf
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Fun at Carotty Wood 
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